From: Allen, Antonio W. <Antonio.Allen@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Sunday, December 21, 2014 11:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Dec 2014 Albuquerque RDD refresher 

 

Steve: 

Just wanted to let you know that we have returned from our Department of Energy/FBI RDD refresher training with nothing of interest to note regarding finances other than what was originally listed below.

Merry Christmas or Happy Holidays.  Be Safe.

Det. Antonio Allen #21244
Explosives Technician
Bomb Tech Unit (Unit 442)

